
                                                                                                           September 2014 
Dear Pastors and Friends, 
                                        MANY BLESSINGS 
     Many blessings have happened since our last prayer letter.  Our pastor, 
Bro. Juan Lopez, has recovered very well.  He is preaching again when he can 
and teaching in Sunday School.  Some of the men of the church, Bro. Ruben 
Bravo, Nico Herrera, & Jacob Teran, are helping out.  His younger son, Juan 
Lopez and his Son-in-law, Mike Iturralde, help preach on Sunday nights and 
on Wednesdays too. 
                                       TRIP TO HOUSTON 
        Last month, we were able to go to Houston, Tx. and visit my wife’s home 
church, Helmer’s St. Baptist Church, where she grew up.  It was a blessing to 
see some of the members we have known for 37 yrs as missionaries and more 
for my wife.  This is the church where I was ordained by Rev. John Duckett, 
now deceased and sent out as their missionaries. 
        They have started taken us on for support in April 2014 once again.  
Praise the Lord for their faithfulness. 
                             TRIP TO FORT WORTH,TEXAS PLANNED 
         We are planning a trip to Ft. Worth, Tx. soon to have our new DVD 
made by Bro. Jimmy Nelson, who is Pastor of Landmark Baptist Church, Fort 
Worth, Texas.  Bro. Nelson made our DVD before and did an excellent job.  
We will be sending the DVD to all our supporting churches and also to new 
churches to raise more support.  We are getting very anxious to arrive in Big 
Spring, Tx. for we feel our time is very short. The Lord is coming very soon!! 
                                      PRAY FOR MYSELF & KARIN 
      My health is much better.  I am able to walk better too.  My blood 
pressure is lower too.  Praise the Lord for all your prayers. 
         Please pray for Karin.  She needs to have surgery on the back of the 
heel bones.  It is called “Haglund’s Deformity”.  Sometimes it can be very  
painful.   Please be in prayer for her health. 
           Thank you for your prayers and for your financial support.  Without 
your prayers and financial support, we could not win the Lost.  Thank you for 
your help in the ministry the Lord has given us.         IN HIS SERVICE, 
                                                                     TED & KARIN JOHNSON 
Sending Church:                                                       Sending Agency:                                              
Faith Orthodox Baptist Church                                 Independent Baptist Fellowship Int’l 
1623 W. Pyron Ave.                                                   724 N. Jim Wright Fwy. 
San Antonio, Tx. 78211                                              Fort Worth, Tx. 76108 
Rev. Juan Lopez, Pastor                                             Rev. John Peeples, Mis. Dir. 



 
 
 
 

 
                                                        
 

                                         
                                                 
 
 
                                           
 
 


